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Dear Australian Citizen Representative, 

I am writing to express my very strong opposition to the Bill that is being put forward in
parliament to extend the “emergency state” of Queensland. 

As an Australian citizen, who has observed the governments handling of COVID-19
over the last two years and have listened very carefully to the words of politicians and
health offices, I have seen the COVID narrative change continually to what was initially
a global pandemic to what is now no worse than the common cold! 

Yet, extreme measures are still in place to segregate society, to control people, to
negatively impact small business, tourism, to negatively impact mental health which has
led to heightened suicide rates and so much more! I have observed politicians blatantly
lie as have health officials. They have lied about the Covid numbers to incite fear and
push a trial vaccine. Which even the creators of the vaccine themselves now
acknowledged have limited efficacy… and are now saying natural immunity has greater
efficacy! Yet, they are still being pushed onto our children in Australia and boosters
continually encouraged. 

Evidence of this is highlighted by the Australian Bureau of Statistics who have brought
out the actual number of COVID-19 deaths which indicate that 83 Australians have died
OF COVID-19 during the pandemic. The median age being 81 for males and 86 for
females. All other deaths had at least three or more comorbidities. These numbers do not
indicate a pandemic nor do they indicate the need for an extension to any emergency
bill!
 
The proposed need for this bill is a massive overreach from the government and is based
on lies, deception and fear pushed on the Australian people. I have personally been
impacted financially and mentally as has many of my friends and family by this control,
manipulation and overreach of the Australian government.  Any member of Parliament
who backs this bill will not be getting my support at the next election and I will be
actively doing my part to educate my fellow Australian citizens to these lies and
deception.

I ask you to have courage, to think about the Australian Constitution and the future of
our country. I ask you to think about the continued impact this bill would have on
businesses, mental health, and the lives of the Australian people.
There is ZERO evidence to back a need for an extension of emergency state in
Queensland. 

In Hope of a Free Australia … ! 

Jada Woodward
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